
TEMECULA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  General Manager/Board of Directors 

 

FROM: Erica Russo, Director of Community Services 

 

DATE: November 12, 2024  

 

SUBJECT: Approve Sponsorship Agreement with Temecula Duplicate Bridge Club, Unit 534, 

District 22, American Contract Bridge League 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Yvette Martinez, Community Services Manager  

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Directors approve a sponsorship agreement with 

Temecula Duplicate Bridge Club, Unit 534, District 22, American Contract Bridge League for in-

kind City support valued at $5,184. 

 

BACKGROUND:  The City of Temecula incorporated in 1989 with a population of less 

than 30,000 residents and a senior population of less than 10%. The City has continued to grow 

and now has a senior population of approximately 25%.  The City recognizes the need to assist in 

providing services and amenities to enrich quality of life, provide information and education, and 

support the emotional and physical needs of aging adults within our community.  

 

The Mary Phillips Senior Center (MPSC) has grown along with the community by providing 

hundreds of programs, activities, and services for aging adults.  It is the City’s goal to provide the 

commitment and leadership to identify residents’ needs, increase access to existing programs, 

develop tangible solutions, and plan for the future.  

 

The Temecula Duplicate Bridge Club, Unit 534, District 22, American Contract Bridge League is 

a nonprofit organization dedicated to providing bridge activities to adults and senior citizens in the 

community. The partnership between the City of Temecula and Temecula Duplicate Bridge Club, 

Unit 534, District 22, American Contract Bridge League exists to leverage recreation opportunities 

and promote the cognitive well-being of seniors. The City of Temecula will provide use of space 

to host the Bridge activity as outlined in the sponsorship agreement.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  In-kind Community Services facility and staff support valued at 

$5,184 are included in the current Fiscal Year 2024-25 Operating Budget.  

 

ATTACHMENTS:  Agreement 


